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Comments: Mel Bolling,

 I live in Alta Wyoming. I have grown up my whole life enjoying the beautiful mountains and Teton Canyon. I

strongly oppose any expansion by Grand Targhee that moves toward and into parts of Teton Canyon. The

effects on the wildlife could be devastating. We have a stunning scenic vista That millions enjoy.   Massive

expansion will ruin  the beautiful mountains.   There will be light pollution window reflection and more building

structures  that will ruin the beautiful nature that we have here. I think it's a real problem that the consultant for

Grand Targhee is also doing the EIS for the forest  service.  As I live right on the road to Grand Targhee,  I worry

about the traffic complications .   Traffic  will become a huge issue in this quiet beautiful neighborhood.   We have

a small Alta elementary school children and families are on the road frequently,  we already have a real problem

with speeding and dangerous driving in this area .   Please turn down this proposal for expansion it is

unnecessary and unwanted. Thank you. 

 Sincerely, 

Janelle Mattson


